
Dear Residence Hall members, 
 
As you likely know by now, the College will transition to on-line classes following spring break, and as a 
result students who are able to move to their permanent homes are expected to do so. Students should 
not expect to move back into campus housing this year.  
  
I know that this is sudden news, and that it may take time for some of you to make plans for moving out. 
Once you have solidified your plans, please share them with your RA. This allows the College to know 
who is leaving, when they are leaving, and who will be staying. 
  
Plan to attend meetings on your floor this weekend. We recognize that some residents may want to 
use the weekend as an opportunity to check-out. These meetings will cover the check-out procedure. 
Your RA will schedule your meeting – watch for information from them. 
  
Cleaning Supplies are available in your RA office. They are limited; please use them judiciously. 
  
Large dumpsters will be available in parking lots in Anderson, Simplot, and the basketball court between 
Hayman and Voorhees beginning next week. Please take all trash to these dumpsters. 
  
Storage: Very limited storage is available for the summer. If you need to leave items in storage, contact 
reslife@collegeofidaho.edu. You are responsible for transporting your items to and from storage. 
Storage is organized in 2 x 3 ft. spaces (about the size of two large plastic bins). You can stack as much 
on top of this as possible. The cost is $50 for the summer. If you live over 500 miles away, a waiver is 
available.   
  
RoomDraw: We will be working on a system of remotely assigning rooms for next year. We’ll 
communicate more about this system toward the end of March via email. If you forgot to sign up – don’t 
worry, we’ll be following up with another possibility to sign up next week.  
  
For the next week: Many students are preparing for mid-term exams and projects. Please be conscious 
of this while you pack and clean, taking care to be respectful of everyone in your living space. 
  
This is a stressful time. Take care of yourselves. Take care of others. Use your resources. Provide support 
and grace where you can. This was not an easy decision, but was made so that all of us can protect the 
most vulnerable in our communities.  
  
Be safe, Yotes! 
  
Jen 
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